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MEMORANDUM 

Date: 02/10/25 

To: Municipal Services Committee 

From: Eric Lom, P.E., City Traffic Engineer 

Subject: Approve ordinance change related to new traffic signal at the Edgewood/French 
intersection 

 

 
In conjunction with the I-41 capacity expansion project and the planned closure of the I-
41/Ballard Rd interchange in 2025, a traffic signal will be constructed at the Edgewood 
Drive/French Road intersection in the coming months. This memo addresses the related 
traffic ordinance change that is necessary. 

1. Create: “Remove existing stop signs and install a traffic signal at the Edgewood Drive 
(CTH JJ) / French Road intersection.” 


